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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 

   

To: John D’Ambrosia Chair, Ethernet Alliance 
jdambrosia@ieee.org 

   

CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 
sasecretary@ieee.org  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@broadcom.com 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
panslow@ciena.com 

George Zimmerman Technical Committee Chair, Ethernet Alliance 
george@cmephyconsulting.com 

Peter Jones 
SPE Subcommittee Chair, Ethernet Alliance 
petejone@cisco.com  

   

From: David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
dlaw@hpe.com 

   

Subject: 
Liaison response to Ethernet Alliance communication “Formation of Single Pair 
Ethernet Technical Subcommittee” (11th March 2019) 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Vancouver, BC, Canada, 14th March 2019 

 

Dear Mr D’Ambrosia, 

The IEEE 802.3 Working Group would like to thank the Ethernet Alliance for its liaison dated 
11th March 2019 regarding the formation of the Single Pair Ethernet Technical Subcommittee, 
and the upcoming public teleconference. 

With respect to your request for a copy of the most current, and subsequent revisions, of draft 
IEEE P802.3cg, please find attached IEEE P802.3cg™/D3.0. 

We look forward to continued cooperation with the Ethernet Alliance. 

Sincerely, 
David Law  
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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